
 

CULINARY WATER & SEWER RATE INCREASE 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Oakley City Council will hold a public hearing to 
receive comment on proposed increases to the culinary water and sewer rates.  The proposed 

increases are to fund ongoing operations of the systems.  
 
 

 

 
 

Public comments are welcome and can be made in person at the scheduled time and place 
for the public hearing or submitted via email to oakleycity.com.  All comments will be 
distributed to the City council and entered into the public record.  All written comments must 
be received prior to the meeting start time to be considered.  
 
In compliance with the Americans Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations during this hearing should notify the 

City recorder, Amy Rydalch at (435) 783-5734 at least 3 days prior to the hearing. 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
WEDNESDAY AUGUST 23, 2023 

7:00 PM 
OAKLEY CITY HALL 

960 W CENTER STREET, OAKLEY UT 

WATER RATES 

SEWER RATES 


